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Sports Day 2025   
Tuesday 3rd June 

Dear parents & carers,  

 

The children are really excited about our upcoming Sports Day events! We value this day as a 

celebration of participation, competition, and achievement, with activities designed to ensure 

every child is included. Children are practising their races during PE lessons to ensure they’re well 

prepared. Points will be awarded for 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th place, and totals will be added up at 

the end so every race and every place matters! Even finishing 4th earns valuable points for the 

team. 

 

This year, Sports Day will be split into two parts: 

• A round-robin of fun, traditional events. 

• Running and relay races. 

 

EYFS (including Nursery) Wednesday 9th July  

2:00pm – 2:45pm 

Key Stage 1 Tuesday 8th July 

1:15pm – 2:45pm 

Key Stage 2 Tuesday 8th July  

9:00am – 11:00am 

*Please note – finish times are approximate. It all depends how fast they are!         

 

What my child needs to wear: 

Soon, you’ll receive a note from your child’s teacher letting you know which colour team they’re 

in. On Sports Day, your child should wear their full PE kit, including trainers and a t-shirt in their 

team’s colour. Don’t worry if the t-shirt has logos or pictures — as long as the general colour is 

clear, it’s fine. If you're unable to provide a suitable t-shirt, please don’t buy one specially. We’ll 

have a small supply of bibs available as a backup. 

 

Weather considerations: 

Hot weather: Please ensure your child brings a hat, a refillable water bottle, and has sun cream 

applied before school. 

 

Cooler/wet weather: Your child may need a jumper and jogging bottoms. 
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Coming to support: 

We warmly encourage cheering and clapping for all competitors, positive support really helps to 

lift the children’s spirits! As always, we ask that everyone upholds our school values of respect and 

kindness throughout the event. If you're coming to support your child, please remain in the 

designated supporters’ area. We know it can be tempting to go over to your child, especially if 

they seem upset, but this can sometimes unsettle them and others. Rest assured, staff will be on 

hand throughout the event to offer any support needed so please leave it to us. 

 

In case of poor weather: 

Please note that cancellations may be made at short notice if conditions are unsafe. We will notify 

families as early as possible via School Ping. The safety and wellbeing of our children is our top 

priority. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to what we hope will be a fun and memorable event! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Matt Doody   Miss Buckingham 

Headteacher    Year 2 Class Teacher & PE Leader 

 

   


